
The Whisper Gathering 2018 
Learning to listen for and obey the Gentle Whisper of God. 

Registration has begun for this year’s Whisper Gathering at FCR Crows’ Neck 
Retreat Center. This is an amazing time of Bible study, prayer, repentance 
and fun. Women who attended last year described the weekend this way: 
Freeing. Hearing God’s voice. Reconnection with Jesus. Awakening. 
Fellowship. Renewal. Refuge. Reassuring. Reconnecting. Rest. Respite. 
Renewing. Life changing. Inspiring. Sign up today. Share with your contacts. 

Read more about Whisper 2018  and register online at 
www.leannahollis.com/the-whisper-gathering-2018/. Register by mail ($135 
to register. T-shirts additional $14 for S-XL and $15 for 2X and 3X) Global 
Outreach, attn: Whisper Gathering, PO Box 1, Tupelo MS 30082 

Free 40-day devotional and prayer guide from 1 John is also available: 
www.leannahollis.com/whisper-gathering-2018-prayer-guide/ 
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Transforming 
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Your gifts make 
supplemental 
weekend food 

possible for 
students with 

nutritional 
insecurity. 

Genesis 
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My first novel is a 
finalist in the 
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Fiction Writers 

Genesis 
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News from the Prayer Path 
Leanna Lindsey Hollis M.D.  Director Intercessory Prayer and Outreach

http://www.leannahollis.com/the-whisper-gathering-2018/
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Transforming Tupelo: 
School Supplemental 
Food Program 
Together, we’ve provided supplemental food 
and shared the love of God with students at a 
local school for troubled youth every Friday this 
school term. We’re supplying food to 42% of the 
students, with an average of six students each 
week. The school’s enrollment (now 21) will 
grow (usually to around 50) as the school term 
progresses.  

The weekly contact has strengthened 
relationships with the students. Four high 
school students and five middle school students 
made public declarations of faith this week. You  
helped make this possible!  

A feeding program must be operational for 
three months before it can be considered for the 
food bank, but, with your help, we’ve managed 
to pack bags for an average of $5.00/bag even 
without their assistance. Parent/guardian 
consent forms are required but this does limit 
participation somewhat.   

Prayer needs: 

1. For students to return their participation/
consent forms.  

2. Attending ACFW conference in Nashville. 
Prayers for new connections and growth in 
writing skills. 

3. I’ll be traveling 9/24 to Los Angeles with a 
group from Hope Church for a week-long 
mission trip at the Dream Center, doing 
work with the homeless, including on Skid 
Row and in Watts. Prayers for safety and for 
us to learn new ways to minister in Tupelo.
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Leanna joined Global Outreach as a peer-to-peer funded 
missionary in 2016. She’s raising her own support and 
needs your help to make ministry projects, like the 
Transforming Tupelo/Feeding Fillmore program, possible.  

Donate online at globaloutreach.org/giving/missionary-
details/leanna-hollis or by mail (be sure to put #4841 in 
the memo line: 

Global Outreach International, P.O. Box 
1, Tupelo, MS 38802

Skid row, Los Angeles
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